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I personally believe that fracking should be put to a stop immediately in the Delaware River Basin.
The Delaware River Basin is a major contributor to the water supply in Pennsylvania and the
neighboring states. 5% of Americas drinking water comes from the Delaware River Basin. This is a
very serious matter that needs to be put to a halt in order to help preserve the water source and
prevent any pollution in water.
 


